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Ball Toyota Family of Dealerships announces charitable 
partnership to assist West Virginia schools and students 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

Marshall hosted the Ball Toyota Family of Dealerships, which includes Ball Toyota Charleston, 
L&S Toyota Beckley and Advantage Toyota Barboursville, yesterday. The company formally 
announced a partnership with multiple West Virginia schools across their geographic footprint. 

The West Virginia company will donate more than $500,000 to students in need through a 
collaborative initiative with the West Virginia Department of Education and Communities in 
Schools. These funds will allow school leadership to provide essential items like food, clothing, 
shoes, coats and hygiene products through the creation of “virtual pantries” in 247 schools across 
the Mountain State. 

Additionally, the Ball family is extending their support by presenting a $50,000 gift to Marshall 
University and a $50,000 gift to West Virginia Institute of Technology. 

Shawn Ball, president of Ball Toyota, in announcing the partnership, emphasized the 
vulnerability of children in today’s world, particularly evident in the alarming increase in cases 
of child abuse and neglect across the state. Reflecting on his upbringing in Boone County, he and 
his brother and business partner, David Ball, were motivated to alleviate the hardships faced by 
families. The duo said they hope to raise awareness by highlighting the critical issues and utilize 
the donations to collaborate with teachers and staff in providing essential resources to students. 

The announcement included President Smith, West Virginia First Lady Cathy Justice and 
Superintendent of West Virginia Schools Michelle Blatt, alongside other state and local public 
officials. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Marshall to present ‘The Book of Will’ 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

The School of Theatre and Dance will present 
“The Book of Will” by Lauren Gunderson at 7:30 
p.m. Wednesday-Saturday, Oct. 4-7, at the Joan C. 
Edwards Playhouse. 

The show tells the true, Elizabethan-era story of 
London actors Hendry Condell and John 
Heminges, who take on the challenge of compiling 

the First Folio of the works of their friend and mentor, William Shakespeare. It’s a story of love, 
loss and laughter that sheds new light on the literary legend. 

The show is directed by School of Theatre and Dance Assistant Professor Leah Turley. 



The cast includes Jimi Lee, George Kinley, Jack Cirillo, Nikki Riniti, Eliza Aulick, Samantha 
Phalen, Harper Aulick, Maggie Piaskwoski, Gabriella Bellomy, Jacob Gillispie, Mariss Ruff, 
Van Preston, Josiah Baker, Samuel McElwain and Michael Martin. 

“The Book of Will is a funny and warm-hearted story, but it is also gripping, with plenty of plot 
twists and suspense to keep its audience engaged and entertained,” said Box Office Manager 
Sam Kincaid. “The audience will be captivated by the machinations put in place as William 
Shakespeare’s friends strive to save his legacy as a dramatist. 

 “It’s a fascinating mix of fact and historical fiction that dramatizes the events that kept his 
legacy alive. It also has some great laughs.” 

The School of Theatre and Dance is following a Shakespearean theme for the fall semester.  The 
second show of the season will be a staging of one of his last and least-performed plays, “The 
Winter’s Tale.” The production will be directed by Broadway veteran Terry Layman. 

Tickets for “The Book of Will” are available at 304-696-ARTS. They are free for Marshall 
students with a valid MU ID. They are $22 general admission and $15 for seniors age 60 and 
older and Marshall employees. 

The production is sponsored by the School of Theatre and Dance in the College of Arts and 
Media. 

 

 

 



 

 

West Virginia Makes Fest kicks off this Friday, Oct. 6 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

Join with more than 1,100 secondary students 
on the Huntington campus of Marshall 
University for the 10th annual West Virginia 
Makes Festival. Organizers at Marshall’s 
Advanced Manufacturing Center (MAMC) are 
anticipating a record crowd to attend the 
Friday, Oct. 6, gala, which runs from 9 a.m. to 
2 p.m. at the Memorial Student Center. 

“We want this 10th anniversary festival to be 
the biggest and best yet,” said Kara Mullins, MAMC makerspace/STEM education coordinator 
and lead organizer of the event. “We encourage people of all ages to exhibit their creations, enter 
our design challenge, or just take part in the fun and festivities.” 

Participants can enter the event’s annual Design Challenge to compete for a record $10,000 in 
cash prizes. The top prize in the adult category is $5,000; in the youth category, it’s $1,000. 
Attendees can vote for their favorite competitor to win the $500 People’s Choice award. 

“There’ll be plenty for festivalgoers to see and do,” Mullins said. “Browse the cool creations on 
display and talk to the makers. Show your inner creativity by engaging in the various hands-on 
making activities. Enjoy the music courtesy of WMUL-FM and our live entertainer, Ronnie 
Pierce. The rain-or-shine event is one that promises all the excitement that you’d expect from an 
innovative community of enthusiasts, artists and makers.” 

Mullins encouraged Marshall students, faculty, staff and the larger community to participate in 
Makes Fest activities. “We really like to see a strong participation by other members of the 
Marshall family,” she said. “This is a great opportunity to show off your creations, distribute 
information about your area of the university and recruit the next sons and daughters of 
Marshall.” 

To learn more about the 2023 West Virginia Makes Festival, 
visit www.mfg.marshall.edu/wvmf2023. 
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WMUL to participate in World College Radio Day Friday 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

This Friday, Oct. 6, is World College Radio Day, founded by Dr. Rob Quicke, director of the 
W. Page Pitt School of Journalism and Mass Communications, in 2011. The program has over 
700 college radio stations in over 50 countries participating. 

This year’s WCRD theme is “Where All Voices Are Welcome,” and college radio stations 
around the world are invited to participate for free. 

“Now, more than ever, we need to remind everyone that college radio is a place for all voices, 
where every person is respected and encouraged to speak up and join the conversation,” Quicke 
said. “This year’s theme resonates deeply with our students and listeners, and I’m excited to hear 
the special content that the students will produce for this year’s event.” 

WMUL will also close out the annual WCRD 24-Hour Global Marathon featuring college 
radio stations from around the world, which will begin at midnight EDT on Friday, starting in 
Fiji, Philippines, Malaysia and China, before ending in Canada, Mexico, Argentina and with 
WMUL representing the USA. 
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Marshall Health expands dentistry team at OVP Health 
Care 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

Tiffany LeMasters, D.D.S., assistant professor at the Joan C. 
Edwards School of Medicine, has joined the OVP HEALTH 
CARE Dentistry team in Huntington. She attended West Virginia 
University School of Dentistry in Morgantown, West Virginia.   

In affiliation with Marshall Health, OVP Health Care Dentistry 
provides quality dental care for the underserved. Dentists and 
hygienists from Marshall Health provide all of the dental care at 
the clinic, which is owned and administered by OVP HEALTH 
CARE, a not-for-profit organization committed to making 
quality health care accessible to all patients, regardless of their 
ability to pay. The clinic offers basic adult and pediatric dental 
services, including examinations, uncomplicated extractions, 
fillings, and teeth cleaning, but is able to refer patients needing 

more complex care and treatment to other dental professionals at Marshall Health.  

To schedule an appointment at OVP HEALTH CARE Dentistry, please call 304-691-0700.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PROACT Race Toward Recovery set for Oct. 21 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

PROACT will host its second annual Race Toward 
Recovery 5K at 8 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 21, at 
Barboursville Park. 

PROACT, which stands for the Provider Response 
Organization for Addiction Care and Treatment, is a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit addiction treatment organization 
that brings together behavioral, social and medical 
resources to provide comprehensive care to those 
seeking treatment for substance use disorder (SUD). 

All event proceeds go to support PROACT in sustaining this model of care for individuals with 
SUD. 

Individual registration is $25 for runners/walkers of all ages on or before Oct. 20; registration is 
$30 on the day of the race. Participants who register before Oct. 16 will receive a free race T-
shirt. Sponsorships are available starting at $250. 

Check-in begins at 7:30 a.m.; the race begins at 8 a.m. The course at Barboursville Park offers 
scenic views and rolling hills. The race will start and finish at Shelter #8, near Lake William. 

PROACT thanks the following sponsors for their generous support: Main Sponsor Special 
Metals; Gold Sponsors Mosaic Group, The Thrasher Group and WV Health Information 
Network; Silver Sponsors FaithHealth Appalachia Inc. and Dr. Adam Franks; Bronze Sponsor 
Realty Exchange; with additional support from Cabell Huntington Hospital, Marshall Health, 
Marshall University Joan C. Edwards School of Medicine, St. Mary’s Medical Center and 
Village of Barboursville. 

To register, go to Tristateracer.com. For more information about the race or PROACT, contact 
director Michael Haney by phone at 304-696-8700, e-mail info@proactwv.org or 
visit proactwv.org. 
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Yeager scholarship applications now open 
OCTOBER 4, 2023 

The 2024 application cycle for the Society of Yeager Scholars has now begun and applications 
are available. 

The Yeager program is a competitive, full-ride undergraduate scholarship program that covers all 
tuition and fees, room and board, a summer study at Oxford University, an additional travel 
experience, a laptop, books, and a stipend for supplies. Applications will close Dec. 15. 

Students are selected as a class and experience four rigorous undergraduate seminars, leadership 
development and professional enrichment. The scholarship is open to all students who will be 
first-time, full-time freshmen in Fall 2024. All majors are welcome into the program. New this 
year is a nomination form. Teachers, parents, and community members can find the nomination 
form at Marshall.edu/yeager/. 
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The mission of the Society of Yeager Scholars is to seek out and attract a diverse group of 
students with outstanding intellectual and leadership potential as demonstrated by their different 
interests, creativity, personal drive, civic involvement and commitment. 

“The Yeager program is looking for the next group of highly achieving scholars to continue a 
great tradition at Marshall University,” said Cara Bailey, interim assistant dean and coordinator 
of the Society of Yeager Scholars. “Students who seek to excel in and out of the classroom are 
encouraged to apply.” 

The university welcomed its first class of Yeager Scholars in 1987. Since then, there have been 
37 classes, producing nearly 300 graduates. To apply to the Society of Yeager Scholars or learn 
more about the program, visit www.marshall.edu/yeager or contact Bailey 
at bailey160@marshall.edu. 
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The next regular issue of We Are...Marshall will be distributed Oct. 11, 2023. Please send items 
for consideration to WAMnewsletter@marshall.edu by 5 p.m. Monday, Oct. 9, 2023.

 

To read the content of this newsletter online, please click on the following 
link:  www.marshall.edu/wamnewsletter/october-4-2023.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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